
PRESS RELEASE  

Save the Rhino Trust CEO Honoured with Prestigious International 

Conservation Award 

23 November, London United Kingdom. Simson !Uri-≠Khob, Save the Rhino Trust Chief Executive 

Officer has been recognised for his lifetime commitment and contribution to African conservation.  

Mr !Uri-≠Khob  has been awarded the Prince William Lifetime Achievement Award.  The annual 

ceremony 
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Cambridge addressed the 2021 winners saying that the work they do has never been more 

important and that ‘’it is imperative that the natural world is protected not only for its contribution 

to our economies, jobs and livelihoods, but for health, well-being and the future of humanity’’. 

Images downloaded here 
 
About Save the Rhino Trust 
Save the Rhino Trust  is one of the oldest black rhino conservation organizations on the planet. 

Today it is estimated that there are fewer than 6,000 black rhinos left in the wild, and, with poaching 

continuing across the continent, the critically endangered black rhinos' last stand may be in north-

western Namibia. It is here that SRT works tirelessly to protect one of the last, free-roaming 

populations of black rhinos left in the world. 

 

Covering an area of 25,000 km2, SRT's trackers come from local communities and possess a deep 

knowledge of rhinos and their surroundings. Their skills are tested during long patrols, on foot on 

rough terrain in an area with no national park status.  SRT is the only non-government organisation 

with a Memorandum of understanding with Namibia's Ministry of Environment and Tourism to 

monitor rhinos in their natural range. www.savetherhinotrust.org 

http://www.savetherhinotrust.org/

